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Dear Chief Clerks: 
 
On March 11, 2019, the Medical Examining Board submitted CR 18-101, relating to respiratory care practitioners, to the 
Legislature. On June 19, 2019, the the Medical Examining Board approved a germane modification to CR 18-101. The 
germane modification revises s. Med 20.03 (1) (f) to recognize the Joint Review Committee fo r Respiratory Care as an 
accreditor of courses of instruction in respiratory care. 

 
Accordingly, this letter serves as notice of the Medical Examining Board recalling CR 18-101 from the chief clerk of each 
house of the legislature and resubmitting it with a germane modification. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Dale Kleven 
Administrative Rules Coordinator 
Department of Safety and Professional Services 
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